
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Customer 
 
Re : Termination of your Smartnav Push button service 

We are writing to you today regarding your Smartnav service that you hold with 
us. As you have not used your Smartnav Push button service for over 6 months, 
we will be terminating this service with immediate effect as per section 12.6 our 
Terms and Conditions, which can be found on our website. 

Customers who have a touchscreen will still be able to make full use of 
touchscreen features available beyond this date, this change will only affect the 
push button service. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valued custom, if 
you would like to discuss these changes further, please email our support team at 
trackstarsupport@teletracnavman.com 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Kelly Clarke 

Head of Operations SVT 
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